
 

OFFICE CLOSURE NOTICE 

 
Please be advised that the District Seven 

Multipurpose Building will be closed on 

Wednesday,  April 25, 2018 from 12:00 pm to 

4:00 pm 

 

This will be to facilitate training to our 

employees. 

 

The office will re-open for business as 

usual at 4:00 pm 

 

Any inconvenience is regretted. 

In case of an emergency please contact Security 

at  520-610-9340 or Eva Hernandez, Coordinator @ 

520-610-2763. If this is an extreme emergency 

please call 911. 


